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The topic will continue with the theme Winter. In class our children will be exploring different 
textures, shapes, manipulating the various media to create artwork. Through these planned 
activities we introduce lots of new vocabulary.  
 
Learning Intentions linked to class topic:  

• Winter walks in our garden what can you see, hear, smell and touch.  
• Create Ice art to see throughout the day.  
• Describe the texture of some natural objects.  
•  

                                         Colour, Number and shape of the Month  
 
We are looking at Blue, Number 5 and the shape Oval in class. Could you create a collage with 
your children? We can display these in class and talk about their lovely creations supporting 
speech and language skills.   
 
All children from 9 months old will be entitled to 30 hours funding from September. You will 
need to go onto the Childcare Choices website to apply.   
 
We have had some lovely Winter Walk homework back in class, thank you for taking part with 
your children and making it fun.  
 
Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks. 
Without your support we could not offer this provision. Letters will be sent home shortly asking 
what sessions you would like from this September.   
 
Dates for Diary   
6th of March world book day children can dress up as their favourite character.  
19th of March Inset Day school closed.  
 
 
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
  
 


